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Friday 3rd November 2023  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Danemill are on a mission this year to support the Global Goals. Each fortnight, we have an assembly based around 
one of the Global Goals and learn about the importance, the global impact and what we could do to support saving 
the world! 
 
As a school, we have decided to launch a ‘Swap Shop’, whereby unused and unwanted items are donated to the 
school to provide the opportunity for our school families and community to access. These items will be in working 
order, a good quality and simply just not in use in the household. It will provide opportunities for families to access 
new, to them, toys, books, clothes, all for nothing.  
 
1. Bring in donations to the School Office 
2. Attend a ‘Swap Shop’ date  
3. Choose an item of your choice to take home  
 
If you are unable to bring your own items, you will not be excluded from taking items away. The idea is to reduce 
waste by finding a new home for old items. We will limit one item, per child, to ensure that all families have access 
to the items on offer.   
There will be a voluntary option to donate money to support the school on it’s fundraising mission of buying a school 
set of VR Headsets but this is an optional choice. The main purpose is supporting our Danemill Community.   
 
The ‘Swap Shop’ will be on the first Friday of every month, afterschool, 3.30 – 3.45pm: 
- 1st December 2023  
- 5th January 2024  
- 2nd February 2024  
- 1st March 2024 
- 5th April 2024 
- 3rd May 2024  
- 31st June 2024 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss E Hainsworth 
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